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PREEMIES 9  Abigail, Arnold, Jemima, Joy, Mandy, Michael, Noah, Peter, Shanita       BABIES 16  Alibert, Caleb, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Doreen, Dorothy, Francis, Hannah,  

Jonathan, Juliana, Leticia, Paul, Peter , Phillip, Phillip          TODDLERS 31  Amanda, Andrew, Benjamin, Bridget, Derrick, Emmanuel O, Erina , Franklin, Gordon,  Hope, Jenny, 

Jeremy, John ,John K, Jordan K,  Juliet, Lawrence, Linda, Mark Smith, Martha, Matthew, Moses, Moses K, Oscar, Patricia,  Peter, Samson,  Simone, Stephen, Steven,  Timo-
thy,       [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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 Above: A child’s life as it should be. 

 
Above: Micro loan helps mum keep children.             

 Above: Rose, learning to drive the new car. 

 

Above: Learning about their adoptive family. 

 

Above: brothers together waiting for a future. 

 

DDDDear Welcome Hear Welcome Hear Welcome Hear Welcome Home Friends and Faome Friends and Faome Friends and Faome Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

 This past month we celebrated the resurrection of 
Jesus Christ.  We have our wonderful Salvation     
because of His sacrifice on Calvary. 

Above Pix William and I with some of the children at 
the entry of the home with the two new vehicles pur-
chased for us by the de la Mar family of the Nether-
lands. Their three girls came from our home. Thank 
you so much for your love and sacrifice. This gift was 
planned last year for a large van shipped from Japan 
only to have others take it in Mombasa.  

 
Above: The last five older girls from the orphanage the 

government closed going home to their parents.  
 

Dr Phillip joined us for our village medical clinic. One 
of his first patients was a woman in heart failure. He 
has since performed seven major surgeries for us. 

Sadly we lost a little girl we named Lori Mikyla who 
came in and spent 3 weeks in hospital trying to      
recover from starvation and severe TB of the lungs. 

Thank you all!! You make our work possible. 

BlesBlesBlesBlesssssings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandy    
and Your Welcoand Your Welcoand Your Welcoand Your Welcome Home Fame Home Fame Home Fame Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

 

Above: testing a village baby for Malaria. 

 
Above: villagers waiting for medical care. 

 
Above: Dr Phillip joins our clinic for first time. 

 
Above: Lori (California ) new at malaria tests. 

 
Above: Kathy-(Colorado) taking information. 


